

August 22, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

The Rock Church of St. Louis has received a request from Hi Pointe Drive-In to give consent to open a business east of our facility at 15101 Manchester Rd. in Ballwin, Missouri.

The Rock Church Elders Team met on August 18, 2022 and unanimously voted to consent to this request.

So the Rock Church of St. Louis is officially giving their consent for Hi-Point Drive-In to conduct business and operate a liquor license next to our church property.

Sincerely

Timothy J/Cowin

Lead Pastor and

President of the Rock Church of St. Louis Corporation